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From: Ogle, Sam
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 10:49 AM
To: Ogle, Sam
Subject: Seminole County FY 2024/2025 Funding Agreement with MetroPlan Orlando

From: Sally Morris <Sally.Morris@metroplanorlando.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 1:54 PM

To: Morgan, Joni <JMorgan@seminclecountyfl.gov>

Cc: Sykes, George <gsvkes@seminolecountyfl.gov>; Finance Department Group Email <Finance@metroplanorlando.gov>
Subject: Seminole County FY 2024/2025 Funding Agreement with MetroPlan Orlando

Ms. Morgan,

It is once again time to execute the Annual Funding Agreement between Seminole County and MetroPlan Orlando for
FY 2024/2025. The enclosed Funding Agreement follows the same format as last year's agreement. The funding
amount of $187,456.00 is based on the most current data reported by the University of Florida Bureau of Economic
and Business Research in their publication of Florida Estimates of Population and the $0.50 per capita assessment.

We are striving to be environmentally friendly and cut down on paper. We are sending Funding Agreements thru
email._If you need to have the original hard copy please let me know and | will send it.

| have attached the Annual Funding Agreement. It is requested that it be executed as soon as possible. Please
return the fully executed version to us via email. Your assistance with expediting this process is appreciated.

We appreciate your continued support of the work we have underway to provide Central Florida with a world-class
transportation system serving the needs of residents, businesses, and visitors.

Thank you.
Regards,

Sally

Sally A. Morris

Accounting & Administration Specialist

Sally.Morris@MetroPlanOrlando.gov

A Please note my new email address™”
407-481-5672 x331 office |321-732-8038 direct line
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